From: onda toki ko [N

Sent: 10 June 2019 05:12
To: Planning]
Subject: to lodge against "Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s)"- 30 Glenllla Road

Dear Sir,
I first tried on line, but | could not go through by SERVER ERROR, so | am writing.

Your Ref.: 2019/2785/T
my address: Flat D, 18 Belsize Park Gardens

The reason why | bought this flat forty years ago was that | was fascinated with the view of
the back garden.

| felt as if | were living in the forest and so happy. | am a writer, work for Japanese press and
all my visitors from Japan have been enjoying the view and envious.

But they(30 Glenilla Road) cut the big tree about ten years ago, was very disappointed and
sad.

I don't want to happen it any more.

Why could not they(30 Glenilla Road) preserve such precious beautiful old big trees for
keeping London great?

Best regards,

Tokiko Onda



